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The citizens of Washington State are being subjected to higher costs due to many factors and WAC
173-423 will further impact us negatively. Limited truck availability and higher shipping costs
alone will lead to price hikes on most everything trucks transport for us. Other state's misguidance
is costing their residents and businesses. Let's not make the same mistake in Washington.


